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New Traffic Signal: US 19 at Centralia Road 

Brooksville, FL - A new traffic signal and pedestrian crossing has been energized and 
are now operational along US 19 (Commercial Way) at Centralia Road in Hernando 

County.  
 

 

Drivers should remain alert to the changed traffic conditions as motorists and pedestrians 

get used to the new signalized intersection. 

 

Last year, the Florida Department of Transportation’s contractor, Cone & Graham, Inc., 

began making safety improvements to this busy Brooksville intersection by adding a new 

traffic signal, pedestrian signals, and crosswalks. The $900,000 project is expected to 

finish next month. 

 

For more information on this project, please visit: FDOTtampabay.com 
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